



What's your sustainability project?

Draw a picture above of any ideas you have for a sustainability project at your school. Two people will win \$50 for their savings! Return your completed picture with your school banking passbook, bring it in to a First Credit Union branch, or post it before Friday 7th April 2017 to PO Box 585, Waikato Mail Centre, Hamilton





name	
age	
address	
school	
phone	

hey mum **hey dad!**

Make next Christmas stress free and easier on your account!

Our Christmas Club savings account will help you be ready for the silly season! Save as little as \$5 a week and you will have \$240* to spend over the festive season. You'll earn a great interest rate on your savings. Funds become available in November, so you can't dip into it during the year!

*Savings calculated from the first week of January to the last week of November.

Congrats!

Congratulations to the winners of our competition – Jodeci Atera-Boaza from Crawshaw School and David Pascal Damba from Rototuna Primary School. You both drew great pictures showing how you keep active on the trampoline. You've both won \$50 for your savings!

DAVID ON the Jumping

credit

firetoreditunion co nz

*Normal lending criteria and Terms and conditions apply. Proud to be a registered Credit Union. Not a registered bank. First Credit Union deposits are shares secured by a first ranking registered trust deed. A Product Disclosure Statement is available.